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I absolutely DO NOT support this bill. This is government overreach at its highest 
level and extremely dangerous. Parents know what is best for their children and 
should be the people making decisions for their child’s healthcare.There are so many 
things wrong with this legislation I can’t even believe this is happening. I don’t want 
my tax dollars funding this insanity! 


